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The January 2021 meeting was held on Thursday 
January 7, 2021 with 15 members present.  
 
To date we have received minimal snow. Not enough 
to officially open the trail system. If you do venture 
out, please ride with extra caution as cover is thin. 
We plan to start checking the trails through this 
weekend. Reports will be posted to the club’s 
Facebook Page. 
 
The 2021 Poker Run has been cancelled due to 
COVID-19 restrictions.  
 
Tickets for the large raffle are selling well. There are 
approximately 25 tickets remaining. Tickets can be 
purchased at The Ohio Tavern or Haskell’s Inn. If 
you would like to purchase through the mail, please 
send a check made payable to ORRC for $100.00 
each to: 
ORRC Secretary 
138 Kelley Road 
Ohio, NY 13324 
Your ticket stub will be mailed back to you. If the 
tickets sell out, your check will be returned. 
Payment can also be made online through Venmo. 
See the club’s post on Facebook for the info. 
 
The drawing for the raffle will be Saturday January 
30th at approximately 6:00 PM. We plan to stream the 
drawing on Facebook Live. Be sure to follow the 
club’s Facebook page for this. 
 
Groomers, please report any trail 
maintenance/grooming to trail coordinator Brian 
Rhea at mailto:orrctrailcoordinator@gmail.com. 
 
Club membership renewals are due. Thank you to 
everyone that has renewed. Club membership will 
entitle you to the NYSSA voucher to save $55.00 per 
sled on your NYS registration. The easiest and fastest 

way to renew is online at the NYSSA site at: 
https://membership.nysnowmobiler.com/clubs/735 
You’ll be able to print your voucher as soon as you 
renew.  
 
If you would prefer to renew through the mail with 
us, please send your dues to the address below and 
I’ll mail your voucher to you. 
 
ORRC Secretary 
138 Kelley Road  
Ohio, NY 13324 
 
’20/21 Renewal 
 
Name: ____________________________________ 
 
Address: __________________________________ 
 
City: _____________________________________ 
 
State: ___________________Zip: _____________ 
 
Phone: ___________________________________ 
 
E-Mail: ___________________________________ 
 
[] Individual $30.00 Number of sleds to register ______ 
[] Family $30.00 
 
Follow the Club on Facebook for the latest news and 
events: https://www.facebook.com/OhioRidgeRiders 
 
With the season just getting ready to start, please 
remember to ride safe. Respect our landowners by staying 
on the marked trail and leaving the stock exhaust on your 
sled. Loud pipes are the #1 complaint we receive from 
landowners. 
 
Stay healthy and do the snow dance. The snow will come. 
 
The next meeting will be Thursday February 4, 2021 at 
6:30 PM at the Ohio Recreation Hall.  


